
August 24, 2017 at 1:32:01 PM CDT 

 
Communication from the Aldermen from the 5th and 6th Districts to the Board of Parks, 
Recreation, and Cultural Services requesting a formal policy be developed and 
implemented allowing for citizen donations of park benches to the parks and other 
public spaces. 
 
Thank you in advance. 
 
Steve Smetana 
Alderman, 5th District  
City of Racine 
 
Sandy Weidner 
Alderman, 6th District 
City of Racine 

 


